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I am writing to support the Portland: Neighbors Welcome amendments. Building dense, mixed-use
housing in high opportunity neighborhoods is important for our collective future. Please simplify the
design review process to encourage more abundant and affordable housing, and help fill the gap in
our much-needed housing stock through DOZA. Sincerely, Steve
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